
Ian Richardson, Director of Growth & Development
Town Hall, Blackburn BB1 7DY

                                                                                    My Reference: RE/P/10/17/1390
                                                                                    Please ask for: John Wilson
                                                                                    Direct Dial: (01254)01254 585142
                                                                                    Email: planning@blackburn.gov.uk 
                                                                                    Date: 30/11/2017
Councillor Hussain Akhtar
38 Shear Bank Road
Blackburn
BB1 8AZ

Dear Sir/Madam,

DETAILS OF PLANNING APPLICATION:

10/17/1390
Full Planning Application
Proposed conversion of existing garage to ground floor and erection of first floor 
extension to create additional living accommodation.  at
The Coach House, Wellington Street St Johns, BLACKBURN, BB1 8AF.
Case Officer:  John Wilson  

I refer to the above planning application registered on 30 November 2017, and would be 
grateful to receive your comments within 21 days of the date of this letter.

This application can be viewed by using the link below:

www.blackburn.gov.uk/view-and-comment.

Please quote application reference  in your response.

Please allow up to 48 hours for the documents to be published on the website.

Please contact me if you are not able to respond within this timescale

If you are sending your comments electronically please send these to :
planning@blackburn.gov.uk  

I look forward to hearing from you.  

Yours faithfully,

John Wilson,
Planner 
Growth & Development Dept,
Blackburn with Darwen Borough Council,
Town Hall,
Blackburn
BB1 7DY

mailto:planning@blackburn.gov.uk
http://www.blackburn.gov.uk/view-and-comment
http://www.blackburn.gov.uk/view-and-comment
http://www.blackburn.gov.uk/view-and-comment
mailto:planning@blackburn.gov.uk

